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Well done! 

Top recruiter in November 

Waikato Hospital  

5 participants recruited! 

...can we reach 50 participants                     

by Christmas?  

PantoCIN monthly recruitment   

PantoCIN recruitment by site  

Minimise patients missed by: 
 

Place posters around the clinic to raise     

awareness  
 

Screen patients for eligibility ahead of            

their appointment 
 

Include PantoCIN recruitment updates at      

meetings / provide regular email updates to the 

delivery team 

PantoCIN opened to recruited in 29 May 2019 

Currently, nine sites are participating, with two further sites 

expected to open to recruitment 

Participating sites 
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Contact us 

For general trial management queries please contact us:  

Louise.clement@auckland.ac.nz 

    Tel:  09 923 4626  

Fax:  09 373 7927  

www.cancertrialsnz.ac.nz 
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PantoCIN on Twitter! 

Focus on GCP 

GCP training is recommended every 2-3 years for      

delivery research staff 

Free online GCP training can be accessed here:  

https://gcp.nidatraining.org/ 

 

Some tips to ensure PantoCIN is                                       

GCP compliant at your site:  

 

1. Evidence new staff training  using the training 

log. Update records: delegation log, CV and GCP 

2. Ensure a clear documentation of processes      

related to primary endpoint data. For this study 

this is the collection of data via participant                 

questionnaires  

3. Report all AEs up to the start of cycle 3. SAE    

reporting continues until 28 days after final study 

treatment  

References/resources available on request 

News from Twitter 

@CancerTrialsNZ            

follow us for         

PantoCIN           

updates! 

 

Season’s greetings from the PantoCIN team  

A very Merry Christmas! & 

Wishing you all a Happy New Year!  

Patient Reported Outcomes 
For patients who complete paper questionnaires  

Please discuss with patient / write down the expected 

date for day five  

For patients who use the app 

Ensure the notifications setting is sent to ‘on’ for the app 

For patients who use the website 

We have put an amendment to allow us to email the 

weblink, as part of the reminder. Please ensure the    

patient has bookmarked or recorded the website link 

For all patients, please inform the patient that, when they 

can expect to complete the questionnaires and that they 

are recording their symptoms from 24 hrs after chemo-

therapy to day 5. If questionnaires are inaccessible, for 

any reason, then they can be completed on the phone 

with site staff  

https://gcp.nidatraining.org/

